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Notice of Construction and Traffic Alert  
for Downtown Cincinnati (Pendleton Area) 

Traffic Impacts on Reading Road  

CINCINNATI – Traffic impacts will occur along Reading Road in the Pendleton area of downtown 
Cincinnati starting the week of October 21 as the Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati 
(MSD) constructs new sewers and rehabilitates existing sewers in the area. The work is expected 
to be completed by summer 2025, pending weather and field conditions. 
 
The short strip of Reading Road between Broadway and Spring streets will be periodically closed 
between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday as needed. Access will be maintained 
for local traffic. 
 
As work progresses, Reading Road between Spring and Pendleton streets and between 12th 
Street and Elsinore Place will be reduced to one lane in each direction.  
 
MSD is installing new sewers along Reading Road and side streets and also rehabilitating existing 
sewers using a cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) lining process.   
 
Please see the attached project map. 

MSD’s contractor is Ford Development Company. 
 
For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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